
Welcome!Welcome!  

The Rocky River P&C would like to say
a very big

to all our new students and families,
as well as our returning students and

families to the 2024 School year.

We have a pretty busy Term 1 planned,
with events including:

A ‘Meet & Greet’ FREE BBQ for all
families on Monday 4th March
A ‘Pizza Party’ Disco for the kids on
Monday 4th March
our turn in the Street Store will be
from 11th - 18th March
Easter Egg hunt 
our AGM will be on 8th April
possible canteen at the Small Schools
Cross Country

Next MeetingNext Meeting
Monday 4th March

5.00pm @ the School

2024 AGM2024 AGM
Monday 8th April

5.30pm @ the School

Term 1, Week 2Term 1, Week 2

REMEMBER:

Rocky River P&C
is on the Return &.
Earn App!

Get you family and friends involved! Mums and
dad, aunts and uncles, work colleagues,
neighbours - it’s all about getting wider community
to help support our School.

Download the app, search for Rocky River in
the list of Charities, set as you payout, scan
the barcode, return your containers, transfer.

CONGRATULATIONS - you have just done 2
amazing things!

Help keep recyclable resources out of the landfill
and turn them into something useful - subsidised
School excursions, books for the students, STEM
& ICT equipment,


